Office of Hon Michael Woodhouse

Minister of Immigration Associate Minister of Transport

Minister of Veterans’ Affairs National Member of Parliament

16 December 2013

Robin G
fyi-request-1364-b7afc12d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Robin

On behalf of the Minister of Immigration, Hon Michael Woodhouse, |
acknowledge receipt of your request dated 12 December 2013, transferred to
this office on 13 December 2013 requesting the following information:

1. “Total of Working Holiday Visas granted by immigration New Zealand
per year (from 2010 to 2013)

2. The percentage of those visa granted for each eligible countries.

3. Your estimations for next year.”

This letter is to notify you that the Minister of Immigration is transferring your
request to Immigration New Zealand, Ministry of Business, Innovation and
Employment. This transfer is occurring because the information you
requested is believed to be held by the Ministry.

Further correspondence on this request will therefore come to you from the
Ministry.

Yours sincerely

ANoallownoleq

Lauren Deslandes
Private Secretary, Immigration
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